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October 30, 2013 by normandy.roden [2]

We offered 10 courses over three days in September as part of the OUC's Continuing 
Professional Education for Certified Public Accountants (CPE for CPAs). Participants agreed 
that it was one of the CPE Program's best quarters yet, giving an overall 99% rating for 
instructor effectiveness and course value. Among the comments: Very interesting - a concise 
and helpful reminder. Very fun AND informative. Great ideas! This presentation should be 
essential for all University employees. Awesome - I learned something really new. Thoughtful 
and interesting strategies to try at work and at home. I really enjoyed this class: love-love-
loved it! Fantastic presenter - please offer again. Our 2nd quarter CPE courses -- on Nov 11, 
Nov 14, and Dec 5 -- are filling rapidly. Registration is still open for most: 
www.cu.edu/controller/cpe/?page_id=1504 [3]. We look forward to seeing you soon.
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